Topsham Surgery & Glasshouse Medical Centre

Friends & Family Test

Feedback

In June, 9 patients completed the form “How likely are you to recommend our GP Practice to Friends and Family.  

The results were 

Extremely Likely			5
Likely 						1
Neither Likely nor Unlikely	3


We also received the following comments:-

“This is just a super Surgery”

“Thanks again for the great service by your Doctors”

[bookmark: _GoBack]“Excellent”

“Thank you for everything you did for me – don’t know what would have happened without your help”

“I want to express my gratitude for the help and support given to me”

“Appointments are getting more difficult to get”

 

